
 

As we approach 
the holiday 
season there is 
an opportunity 
to help fill some 
of the harder-to-
fill requests on 
EOCRN.   

Many requests 
are filled within 
hours of being 
posted but 
there always 
remains a few 
that are harder 
to fill.  

Currently, 
EOCRN has 
several items 
waiting to be 
filled that would 
make a 
significant 
impact on the 
persons 
needing the 
resources. 

Please know we 
appreciate each 
and every one 
of you who 
make EOCRN 

successful.   

The fulfillment of 
requests 
radiates 
throughout our 
region impacting 
children, 
families, 
businesses, and  
communities at 
large. 

Thank you all 
for making a 
difference! 

Eastern Oregon Community 
Resource Network 

Requests Waiting to Be Filled 

Decem ber  2024    
I ssue  48  

 

Car Repair 

Funds  

Stove  

Oil 

Tires 

Washer/     

Dryer 

  Beds 

Kids 

Tablets 

Plumber Hygiene 

Products 

Activity 

Books/ 

Blocks 

Phone 

Card 



 

Reminder that Coats for Kids in Union and Wallowa Counties are still available—in 

Union County at the Evermine Building and in Wallowa County at Building Healthy 

Families. 

Coats for Kids 
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            Winter Clothing Drive @ Eastern Oregon University 
 

 

It is time to bring out the winter attire. As you switch from summer to winter, consider 
downsizing or donating some of the winter clothing items to get new ones. If you want to 
donate, the Benefits Navigator, Pamela Fredrick-Williams, and the DEIB department are 
gearing up to host the annual MLK Coat Drive and are asking for donations of winter clothing 
like coats, gloves, beanies, jackets, socks, and other cold weather clothing. We are 
accepting donations starting TODAY, Monday, November 4th to January 10th. 
 
Donations can be dropped off at the large box next to the Multicultural Center between the 
time of 8am-5pm, on the second floor of Badgley (RM 233), in the Learning Center, EOU 
Mountaineer Information Center (Inlow), EOU Library, and in Zabel Hall Room 255 & 240, 
The College of Business & College of Education. Look for large purple boxes with the MLK 
Coat Drive flyers on it! If you need someone to come by and pick up on campus, please 
email me at pfredrick@eou.edu or call 541-962-3741. 
 
Please help spread the word with your neighbors, and let us give the gift of warmth this cold 
season. This event is to support our EOU students and their families in providing winter 
clothing as we gear up for this winter season.  

Find EOCRN at https://eocrn.org.  Have questions or need more information,                                                                                              

contact Susan at Building Healthy Families—541-426-9411 or EOCRN@oregonbhf.org  

Transportation 

Fee 
House & Pet 

Supplies 
Refrigerator 

mailto:pfredrick@eou.edu
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